
 

October 4, 2021 

This year MSMHS welcomes our two new school counselors, Ms. Janssen and Ms. Schumacher. Both of these wonderful counselors have 
already started to make a meaningful and positive impact on our school by visiting advisories and meeting with students. They know 
what a stressful time of year this is for seniors applying to college and have helped to organize the following events to help students and 
families with the process. If you have any questions or would like more information please reach out to either of them. 

10/6—FAFSA Night: Fitch High School is hosting a FAFSA Completion Night to assist the “Class of 2022” students 
and families with completing the FAFSA and has invited MSMHS families. Families will sign up for a 30 minute ap-
pointment during the 4-7pm window.   

10/7—College Application and Financial Aid Night: This event will now be held virtually—zoom link coming soon!   
The guest speaker for the evening, Charles Wareham, will provide families with more information about the finan-
cial aspect of college including the best loans, negotiating your financial aid package, and more!  

10/12—College Fair: The Williams School in New London is hosting a College Fair and invited our MSMHS seniors 
to join! There will be over 80 schools in attendance for our students to learn more about. MSMHS students have the 
9:45-10:30am time slot and will be proving transportation for students who have signed up.  

 

Preparing for College 

Sofia Gonzalez September SOM 

Senior Sofia Gonzalez, Quaker Hill, has been 
selected by MSMHS teachers as the first 
2021-2022 Student of the Month! Sofia ad-
dressed the study body last Friday to an-
nounce the school’s participation in Global 
Diversity Awareness month. As part of her 
Independent Study, Sofia is planning adviso-

ry activities promoting the appreciation of diversity. Sofia 
was described by her teachers as kind, positive, and en-
couraging of other students. She is a general force for good 
and is always looking for ways to 
improve. Not only is Sofia a leader 
in the classroom but she is also a co
-editor of the yearbook and Vice 
President/Operations Manager for 
the senior class. Congrats Sofia!!  

School Pictures  

School pictures will be on Wednesday, October 6th during the 
morning at MSMHS. As students arrive to school, Steady Photog-
raphy will be set up in the Great Hall for student photos. All stu-
dents will have their picture taken.  
Seniors may also opt to have their senior portraits done with 
Steady Photography on this day is they are not using an outside 
company. Students can sign up the day of for a 10 min photo 
shoot outside on the grounds of MSMHS.  There is no sitting fee 
for these senior portraits, just pay for the one you want to order!  

UPCOMING EVENTS/PROGRAMS 

 

This Week—Advisory EVERY morning 

Oct 4th-8th  
 

Picture Day 

Oct 6th  
 

Financial Aid Night/Senior College Planning 

Oct 7th 6:30pm—Now Virtual 
 

School SAT Day (grades 10-12) 

Oct 13th  

 

Now Accepting applications for the  

2022-2023 School Year!  

(Siblings must apply) 
 

 

Follow the latest news on  

@MSMHS_Sharks 


